
University College Day at Pedagogical Institute 
 On February 27, 2019, Pedagogical Institute hospitably opened its doors to "Primary 

education" students of graduating groups of the University College. 

During the career guidance event, students of the University College took an 

active part in the informative and dynamic quest "Paths of Pedagogical Institute". 

During the quest, Anna Anikina, the Head of the Student Parliament of the Institute, 

told everyone why youth chooses Pedagogical Institute. College students also 

immersed into the educational process: attended classes in "Russian language with 

teaching methodology", "Mathematics with teaching methodology" and diagnosed 

themselves in the Center of self-knowledge and self-development. 

Especially students liked and remembered the colorful Ukrainian fair, where 

guests tasted traditional Ukrainian cuisine, which was initiated by members of the 

Student Council of Pedagogical Institute. 

College students received comprehensive answers to questions about the 

features of the entrance company of 2019 in the consulting hub "Look into the future". 

Director of Pedagogical Institute, Olga Kotenko, told students about the benefits of 

studying at our Institute, opportunities to engage in scientific work, prospects of 

employment for graduates. 

The meeting ended with a joint photo and exchange of impressions. 
 

http://pi.kubg.edu.ua/proinstitut/novyny/podii/2864-den-universytetskoho-koledzhu-v-pedahohichnomu-instytuti.html

